Angela Foster 9,69

From: Hannah Pack Q o ?—
Sent: 30 May 2018 08:55

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT; chairman@salehurst-pc.org.uk

Subject: "Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order)”

| write to oppose the planned works in Robertsbridge; "Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction)
Order)".

| regularly work in Peasmarsh and the surrounding area.

The loss of habitat that would be incurred is unjustifiable.

The increased pollution that would be associated with the work and the subsequent use of the steam train is
unacceptable.

We’re supposed to be more educated and aware of how we’re killing our nature and our planet!! We're supposed to
be working together to maintain and preserve it, not destroy it for convenience!!

This work will directly impact endangered wildlife, the surrounding countryside and the the surrounding
communities.

I strongly oppose the "Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order)".

Hannah Pack
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